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Dear <<First Name>>,

As August came to a close, our team at Olive Tree Projects kept busy making sure our
clinic is ready for the months ahead. We gave the space a deep clean and had the joy of
accompanying a family as they returned to us to welcome their second child. These
moments remind us of the trust families place in our care and the importance of creating a
safe, welcoming environment. With September here, we’re looking forward to another

season of supporting mothers and families in Jacmel.

River’s Edge Ultra — September 20

We’re excited that the River’s Edge Ultra is just around the corner, taking place on
September 20th in Spruce Grove, Alberta. All who sign up and run will be raising funds for
Olive Tree Projects, as the net proceeds from the race go directly to support our work in
Jacmel. If you’re in the area, come cheer on the runners and be part of this incredible
community event.

A big thank you to the organizers of River’s Edge Ultra for their continued commitment to
making births and the journey to motherhood safer for women in Haiti.

To learn more about the race—or to get involved—click on the link below.

River's Edge Ultra

MIDWIFERY CENTER
UPDATES

“ “Kay Akouchman”

Birth & Patient Registration Update:

e Babies born in August: 15
e New patients: 23

A Record Month of Births

August was a milestone at our midwifery with 15 babies
welcomed — our highest number yet! Our midwives
worked around the clock to support mothers and babies,
including three born back-to-back on August 25th. This
achievement is thanks to their dedication and the
generosity of our donors. Help us keep this care going

by becoming a monthly donor today.

Building Skills

Our head midwife led another round of training on our
electronic patient record database with the full team of
midwives. The system has been customized to match
their paper records, making the transition smoother and
more intuitive. With the prenatal section now complete,
we’re continuing to develop the birth, newborn, and

family planning portions. It’s exciting to see the team

gaining confidence with this tool, which not only
modernizes our record-keeping but also helps ensure
mothers and families receive more seamless, reliable

care.

FAMILY SUPPORT PROGRAM

UPDATES
e

Our Family Support Program (FSP) currently supports

18 families, and this month we’re highlighting Jean
Louis. He recently returned home after a month-long
internship in the outskirts of Les Cayes. Jean Louis
shared with our team how happy he was to be back,
while reflecting on how much he enjoyed providing
healthcare in hard-to-reach communities. He described it
as a meaningful experience that will help shape his

future career in nursing.

Support Olive Tree Projects in its life-saving work—your
donation helps provide essential care and resources that change lives
for mothers, children, and families in Haiti.

Click here to donate!
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